
Welcome to the 2022 Upstate Beef Project Virtual Sale. This year we have seven
(7) South Carolina 4-H and FFA members that have worked very hard over the last
year to get their beef animals to an excellent quality. All seven (7) of these steers

will weigh in at or over 1,000 pounds by the time of the sale. These animals are
some of the best quality beef and have been well taken care of by these 4-H’ers.
The Upstate Beef Project allows the youth to exhibit an animal and learn how to

keep accurate records through the South Carolina 4-H Beef Record Book,
responsibility, valuable life skills,finances, and so much more. During the fall

these youth exhibited their projects competitively all around the state of South
Carolina and some neighboring states showcasing their projects at numerous

local, regional and state shows. All the proceeds from the sale of the animals will
go directly back to the youth. Please help support South Carolina 4-H members

and the leaders of tomorrow!
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Clemson University Cooperative Extension Service offers its programs to people of all ages,
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Online bids can be placed March 28, 2023- April 4, 2023 at https://cowbuyer.com!

https://cowbuyer.com/contact-us/

